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Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 
Contract No. 213149 

 
 
Pursuant to Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes §103D-802, the Department of Water (DOW) intends to 
participate in a cooperative purchasing agreement with the County of Kauaʻi for goods, services, 
and construction of an approximate 1,200 SF garage, storage, and office space as a satellite location 
for the DOW at the County’s Hanalei Base Yard Office. 
 
Marites Yano 
Designated Chief Procurement Officer 
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